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November 4, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO: John Tobia, Commissioner District 3

RE: Item L.5., Removal of Deadline Requirement for Merritt Island Redevelopment Agency
(MIRA) Staff

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on November 3, 2022, approved removal
of the deadline requirement of December 20, for staff to return to the Board of County
Commissioners with a revised MIRA plan, and to allow them to come back to the Board at their
earliest convenience.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Kimberly Powell, Clerk to t oard

CC: Each Commissioner
MIRA
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Board Report

e | would like to once again thank the MIRA staff, Larry Lallo, and Marcus Herman for all
their hard work

¢ They went above and beyond

® Asthere will be new Commissioners in a few weeks, and potentially new priorities, |
believe it best that we provide MIRA with more time before they return to the Board

e Inthe motion | made on October 25™, | included a deadline to come back to the Board
on December 20,

t would like to make a motion to remove the deadline requirement of December 20t for staff
to return to the Board of Commissioners with a revised MIRA plan, and to allow them to come
back to the Board at their earliest convenience
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